
From: Baker, Josh <JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov>
To: Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov

Date: 6/27/2014 3:45:46 PM
Subject: Re: CO2 emissions

Wasn't me.  Could have been other 'staff'.

  Clark!


Sent from my iPhone

On Jun 27, 2014, at 3:10 PM, "Soura, Christian" <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov> wrote:


?

CLS
 

Begin forwarded message:
 

From:  John Shell <jshell440@gmail.com>
 
Date:  June 27, 2014 at 3:05:02 PM EDT
 
To: <christiansoura@gov.sc.gov>
 
Subject: CO2 emissions

Mr Soura,
I was given your contact info by one of the staff. My name is John Shell and I work with a 
group developing new technologies for the uses of algae. We currently have several 
projects going in South Carolina. All we need for growing algae is CO2 and sunlight. We 
grow it and harvest it and produce bio-mass protein source for animal consumption, bio-
crude, Omega3/6 oils and the uses are growing.
 As we have proven the technology works we are looking at increasing our sources of CO2 
supply. We have been looking at the problems the power industry is facing complying with 
the proposed new regulations by the EPA and we realize what a great opportunity this is, 
not only for the state of South Carolina but for the energy industry.
I know the Governor has appointed a board to look at solutions for this problem and I 
believe we have that solution.
If you could, I would like to speak with someone concerning this. Here is my contact 
information.
Thank you for your time.
Regards
John Shell
8283105050
jshell440@gmail.com
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